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Nancy Kopashy
5549 FulcroftAve.
Harrisburg, PA 17111
November 19, 2005

Charles D. Hummer, Jr., M.D., Chairman
Pennsylvania State Board of Medicine
P.O. Box, 2649
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17105-2649

Dear Dr. Hummer,

I arn asking for your support of the proposed changes to the Pennsylvania Code
Title $% Chapter 18, relating to physician assistants. As a consumer of health
care, and having first hand knowledge and experience of the MD/PA team
approach to delivering quality health care, these changes will only enhance
accessibility and quality of care.

I have worked at^vHershey Medical Center for many years. The proposed
changes will improve the overall health care the citizens of Pennsylvania need
and deserve.

I am very hopeful of your anticipated support.

Sincerely,


